
 

 

 

25 April 2017         via e-mail  

 

David Healy 

Stone Environmental, Inc 

535 Stone Cutters Way 

Montpelier, VT 05602 

dhealy@stone-env.com 

 

Re:  Appreciation for service to SQA 

 

Dear Mr. Healy: 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Society of Quality Assurance, I want to express my 

deep appreciation and gratitude to you and to Stone Environmental for supporting Kim Watson 

as she has provided exemplary service to her professional colleagues in the Society of Quality 

Assurance.   

 

Ms. Watson is being recognized for developing and managing the joint program at the American 

Chemical Society meeting. Her hard work and dedication to this project are greatly appreciated. 

 

Please know that we are grateful to you and to Stone Environmental for supporting  

Ms. Watson, and we hope that you will continue to support her as she shares her gifts of time and 

talent with her professional colleagues. 

 

With respect and appreciation, 

 

Elliott Graham 
Elliott Graham, RQAP-GLP (em.) 

Executive Director, Society of Quality Assurance 

 

cc:  Ms. Kim Watson, RQAP-GLP 


